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Important Dates
11/7 - Fall Makeup Picture Day

11/7 - HSO Meeting, 5 p.m.

11/15 - No School

11/20 - BOE Meeting, 6 p.m.

11/22 - Half Day, dismiss @ 12:45 p.

11/23 & 24 - No School

12/2 - Christmas Bazaar, 9 a. - 3 p.

You can find our 2023-2024 School 

Calendar on our website.

Huskie Athletics
2023-24 athletic schedules, along with a 

list of other important  dates, are on our 

website under the Athletics tab.

Snow Day Protocol
As the snow season is knocking on our 

back door, we want to remind you that it 

is extremely important that we have 

your updated phone numbers in order 

for you to receive the robo calls and text 

messages. We will also post on Bloomz 

and Facebook. The following TV stations 

are also notified: 9&10, 7&4 and WBKB 

out of Alpena.

Knowledge Bowl
Our Knowledge Bowl team has started  

meeting and had their first match on 

11/2. Their next match is 11/28. Matches 

are aired on WBKB. 
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Make-a-Difference Day
On Friday, October 27, our staff and students participated in National 

Make-a-Difference Day (4th Saturday of October). Our K-5 grades 

cleaned the playground and delittered the school grounds. Secondary 

students worked to clean around athletic fields, organized and cleaned 

storage rooms, moved firewood for a community member, and helped 

pack Operation Christmas boxes alongside a local church group. 

Varsity Volleyball - NSL Champions
Congratulations to our Varsity Volleyball Girls. They are North Star 

League Champions and also went undefeated in the NSL tournament. 

They won the first round of District play against Hillman, but fell to 

Onaway in the second round.
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Safety Update
Numbering and word placards have 

been installed inside and outside of 

our building.  This system will give 

first responders information 

regarding where to go in the event 

of an emergency.  They will be able 

to quickly see room numbers or 

names.  You’ll also notice all of our 

exterior doors are now labeled 

alphabetically, starting with our 

elementary gym and moving east. 

Pictured below is the main office 

entrance, Door C.  We also received 

our Athletic Complex safety 

assessment and will review this at 

the November 7th meeting.

Christmas Bazaar
The Atlanta bands are proud to be 

bringing back the 39th Annual 

Christmas Bazaar on Saturday, 

December 2nd, 9 a.m. - 3 p.m.  at 

Atlanta Community Schools. Vendors 

and shoppers needed! There will be 

crafts, baked goods, and more!


